
 

 

STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
             (Non Profit – Public Service) 

          Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

          ASSISTANCE  REQUESTED - FOUND VESSEL   

             

             

             

             

             

             

  

www.stolenboats.ca 

On January 14th 2021, the Canadian Coast Guard crew from the Kitsilano Base located a Walker Bay dinghy adrift off of Gambier 

Island. The vessel was turned over to the Vancouver Police Marine Unit and is being secured while members attempt to identify 

its the owner. If you can assist in this investigation please notify Constable Don MacIver at donald.mciver@vpd.ca  

File 2021-8410 
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